January 19, 2021
To Whom It May Concern,

Recently we, the Trustees of the St. James Missionary Baptist Church located at 312 Olivia
Street, were contacted by a representative of 907 Whitehead Street Corp, which owns the
property at 907 Whitehead Street. The purpose for that contact was in the context of a new
application to sell beer and wine.

Please allow this letter to confirm that we do not object to the application. Please feel free to
contact me should you have any questions.

Sincerely,

DAL

Pastor Anderson
St. James Missionary Baptist Church
(786) 372-4301



